

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD

- t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074
- e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Friday 30th April

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6

I am devastated to be writing that we have had the news the residential has been cancelled. Even though restrictions are being eased the Youth Hostel cannot take the booking and advice is not to have overnight educational visits.

I have shared the news with the children but I have tempered the disappointment with news of our intentions. In the last half term we will have days out at Gulliver's and the Crocky Trail and a BBQ and party. I know we are all very upset but I can assure you we will make the last few weeks at school very memorable and enjoyable for the children.

In the meantime please continue to send in your money on Parentpay. As we are having to use coaches the cost of the days out are considerable. We are also considering using any left over money towards a gift for the children, which we will subsidise by 50%.

I hope these plans are agreeable and I welcome your feedback. Please get in touch if you would like to discuss any items in this letter.

Cate & deve

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





